BOARD.  POLICIES

CLAIMS

At the Workers' Compensation Board meeting held on April 3,
1986, the following Policy was agreed upon and adopted:

No. 91 Medication

In any instance where a medical report suggests the
possibility of medication overuse or abuse or where several
drugs or a single drug is being used in large‘quantities
and claimed through pharmacy receipts, the claim is to be
referred to the Medical Consultant for review‘to ensure
there is no drug interaction.
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